
Model Legislation for the Prospective Purchaser Inquiry Fee for NMVTIS 

Notwithstanding any other provision of [cite to state statutes, e.g., "Florida 
Statutes"], the department shall collect a fee of $.50 for each response it makes 
to a Prospective Purchaser Inquiry received over the National Motor Vehicle Title 
Information System. This fee shall be the total fee collected for such response 
and shall be disposed of in the same manner as fees received for providing 
copies of motor vehicle title records. 
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